
From: Soura, Christian
To: chucklaine@aol.com <chucklaine@aol.com>

Date: 5/2/2013 4:36:10 PM
Subject: RE: Bill SC H3492 will kill animal shelters

                Thanks – we’ve kept an eye on this bill this week, and ultimately, it wasn’t brought up in committee.  Since 
the bill is still in its originating house, it’s unlikely to move this year.  If a bill isn’t passed by its originating house by 
May 1st, then it takes a supermajority for it to advance during that session.
 
                We’re also keeping an eye on S. 193 and S. 293, which also relate to animal issues.  Both of those have now 
passed in the Senate, so they’re more likely to keep moving this session.  If you have a take on either of those, just let 
us know.  Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: chucklaine@aol.com [mailto:chucklaine@aol.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 7:15 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Bill SC H3492 will kill animal shelters
 
http://www.thecolumbiastar.
com/news/2013-04-05/Government_%7C_Neighborhood/Bill_SC_H3492_will_kill_animal_shelters.html
Christian:
 
We met at the Hilton Head Brunch for Governor Haley,  and discussed the proposed legislation brought up by the SC 
Veterinarians.
I have attached a recent article that covers some of the concerns of Animal Shelters. My personal opinion is that Private 
Practice
Vets, and those employed by Animal Shelters should follow the  same rules and have the same rights. It is my understanding
that the vote could come as early as tomorrow. The Governors support is appreciated.
 
Chuck Laine
Chairman, Hilton Head Humane Association
chucklaine@aol.com
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